
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 

 
January 8, 2014 

Members Present       Also Present 
M. Blake                 C. Aaronson 
J. Diamond                 Acting 
Director       N.Tuder       
 Ellingson 
E. Leuchtner 
 
A motion To accept the minutes as presented was made by Commissioner 
Tuder and seconded by Commissioner Diamond. Motion carried. 
 
 A motion to accept the wardens report was made by Commissioner Tuder 
and seconded by Commissioner Diamond. Motion carried. 
 
Scott reported that the presently had 13 dogs and 11 were Pit Bulls. He 
reported that he had heard there were plans for Animal Control to become 
part of the Police Department. 
 
The shelter received a letter from the Walnut Beach Association with a 
donation of $500.00. 
 
Chairman Blake stated that she would make an appt. with the City Attorney 
to get an up-date on our Pound Pooches suit. 
 
Scott reported that it is a slow time for Volunteers with bad weather and all. 
 
Commissioner Diamond reported that the Attorney is working on revising 
the by laws of the non-profit. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by 
Commissioner Tuder. Meeting adjourned at 13:05. 


